

WORKING-TOWARDS FREEDOM FROM DOMESTIC ABUSE

SOME SAD NEWS...AND A WONDERFUL OPPORTUNITY

Dear Colleague February 2016

This is the sad news that three of our key CYP Services; 'Back on Track 11 to 17' 'Connect with Respect' and the 'Parent Hub' will be ending in the next quarter. However, we will still be able to offer CYP Outreach for 4 to 17 year olds (from April to July 2016) and Back on Track 7 to 11. If you wish to refer to these two services then please ring us on **0117 961 2999.**

THE OPPORTUNITY ...

Survive have ten plus years experience of offering highly effective, dedicated CYP services and so we are now offering schools and other CYP settings the unique opportunity to commission: Connect with Respect, Back on Track 11 to 17 and our specialist CYP Outreach Work.

A recent South Gloucestershire Health and Wellbeing online pupil survey estimated that in an average class of 30, 5 students will have at some point encountered domestic abuse. National statistics also reveal that 750,000 children a year will experience this in the family home.

NOW is the time therefore to act and put PREVENTATIVE PROVISION in place in your setting so that the cycle of **violence** is not passed down from generation to generation.

We are already working in South Gloucestershire Schools on a commissioned basis and have the support and recommendation of colleagues:

"The value of these services is immeasurable. Due to their frequency we are able to refer children when and if required therefore being able to help change outcomes and quickly address issues before they develop further. Often we see children's behaviour at school and home change due to having the vocabulary and role modelling available to discuss issues relating to Domestic Abuse." (Richard Clark, Head teacher of Stoke Lodge Primary School)

I have attached three Information Flyers with regards this Wonderful Opportunity and I look forward to hearing from you. Please note Price Plans are available on request.

Yours sincerely

Helen Chignell

H. Chignell

Children and Young People's Services Manager

0117 961 3065

helen@survivedv.org.uk

